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Mount Hanover NS Agreed Report from Board Meeting 15th December 2022

● The Board wishes to thank all members of the school community for their work this past

term. The Board would like to wish you all a very happy, healthy, safe and enjoyable

Christmas.

● The following policies were ratified at the meeting:

o Admissions Policy

o Homework Policy

● The Board wishes to thank the Parents Association for their work in organising the

recent fundraising events: the disco and the raffle.

● Congratulations and best wishes to Ms. Mary Clayton on her upcoming wedding.
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